




2. Mr. Foraker updated Commission that last Friday, February 6, 2015, Horizon Flight inbound for the Tri­
Cities Airport called for emergency assistance. A female, originating from Kenya fell unconscious during 
the flight. She flew from Kenya to Seattle, Seattle to Pasco. Paramedics transported the passenger from 
the aircraft to Kadlec Hospital. The Benton Franklin Health Department worked with the airline and Kadlec 
Hospital to verify that the passenger was non-contagious before releasing the airplane. 

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT 

Property Activity Report - Ms. Good informed Commissioners of the activities that have been occurring at the 
Port of Pasco. 

GENERAL ADMINISTRATION 

Port of Pasco 75th Anniversary Celebration - Ms. Keller informed Commissioners that staff is planning on a few 
projects to commemorate this year's 75th anniversary. Staff will be presenting ideas and dates to hold these 
celebrations to Commissioners. 

ITEMS NOT ON AGENDA 

Mrs. O'Brien informed Commissioners that we are in the process of moving some of the Ports investments to 
Umpqua Bank. Mrs O'Brien also mentioned that she has finished the 2014 Financials and that the Port revenue 
was $800,000 more than they anticipated and the expenses were $22,000 less than expected. 

NEXT MEETING 

Regular Commission Meeting - Thursday, February 26, 2015. 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:56 p.m. 

Port of Pasco Commission: 

Ronald P. Reimann, Vice-President 
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